August 1, 2024

Dear Fourth Graders and Families,

Welcome to Room 203's wonderful fourth grade class! 1 am very
excited to have each one of you in my class this year! 1 have been
working hard setting up the room and planning exciting and challenging
activities for us to work on throughout the school year. We are going
to have a lot of fun together as we learn many new and interesting

to the start of school.

You may use photos, stickers, flat memorabilia, magazine clippings,
stickers, tickets from an event, awards, etc. to you to help you with
the decorating. 1 love to read and write, so start thinking about some
authors that you enjoy and some exciting things that have happened to
you that you can write about once school starts. 1 already have many
books I am looking forward to sharing with you this year!

In Math, we will be learning about fractions, geometry, place
value, graphing, multiplication, long division and much more. Please be
sure to start studying your multiplication facts, they will be a huge help
to you in many of the math concepts we learn this year! We will be
working in the Science Lab quite often and 1 have many STEM
challenges for you to work on! During Social Studies, we will be
learning all about the history of our great state, New York. We will

study the geography of the state, the Native Americans who lived



here, the European Explorers who discovered the land, the American

Revolution and the Erie Canal.

I am so excited to share all of these ideas and more with you as
the school year goes on. | know that we are going to have a fantastic
year together! |1 look forward to seeing all of you in September.

Enjoy the rest of your summer!

Love,

Mrs. Berman



